
 

 
 
 

Circular No. 386 
Date:  11th January 2023 

 
All ASC Member Federations / Associations 
 
 
SUB: APPLICATION TO HOST ASIAN SHOOTING CHAMPIONSHIPS (ALL EVENTS) - 2025 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

The ASC member federations/associations are kindly invited to forward application to 

host the Asian Shooting Championships (all events) in the year 2025. 

 

Interest federations/associations are requested to review the ASC Championship 

Guidelines (attached) to ensure eligibility, fill-in the attached Application Form as per ASC 

General Regulations Article 3.5 and submit to ASC Headquarters’ email address 

asc@asia-shooting.org at the earliest but not later than 10th February 2023.  

 

Kindly note, potential host will have to comply with ASC General Regulations Article 3, 

Article 9, Article 10, and other provisions of ASC General Regulations, in addition to the 

ISSF Rules. 

 
Thank you and Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
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